
IN BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 4, 2002 

 
 

Present:  Chairman Lawrence W. O'Brien and Selectman John C. Drobinski. 
 
 The statutory requirement for notice having been met, the special meeting was convened at 9:00 a.m. 
at the Loring Parsonage, 288 Old Sudbury Road. 
 
September 11 Memorial 
 
 The Board met with the Town Manager to review plans for the memorial program to take place on 
September 11, 2002, at Heritage Park.  At this time an area of the park will be dedicated for a September 11 
Memorial Garden, in memory of those Sudbury residents who lost their lives on September 11, 2001. 
 
 
 The meeting adjourned at 9:50 a.m. 
 
 
       Attest:___________________________ 
        Maureen G. Valente 
        Town Manager 
 
 
 


